THE GOVERNMENT OF THE PHILIPPINE ISLANDS,
EXECUTIVE BUREAU.

MANILA, November 4, 1918.
EXECUTIVE ORDER )
No. 95. |

Executive Order No. 20, series of 1912, which was issued
at the request of the Philippine Islands Telephone and Tele-
graph Company, is, pursuant to a request received from the
Attorneys for the Telephone Company, hereby repealed,
effective ' November 30, 1913.

Beginning with the month of December, 1913, Bureau
Chiefs will deal directly with the General Manager of the
Telephone Company regarding all telephone matters, and will
make direct payment for telephone service rendered their
Bureaus. In those public buildings in which a central
switchboard serves more than one Bureau, the custodian of
the building, as designated by Executive Order No. 48, cur-
rent series, will have charge of the telephone service.

All installations or changes requiring interference in
any way with the structure of a building will be made by
the Telephone Company under the supervision of the Bureau
of Public Works as at present, and the Bureau in the interest
of which such installation or change is made will be required
to reimburse the Bureau of Public Works for the cost of such
supervision.

FrancIiS BURTON HARRISON,
(Governor-General.

By direction of the Governor-General this order was sus-
pended after it had been issued and before it was effective.

The provisions of Executive Order No. 20, series of 1912, are
still in force.



